STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
GARY JOHNSON ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE
GOVERNOR

JENNIFER SALISBUR!
CABINET SECRETARY

July 24, 1995

Mr John Maxey Jr.

Read & Stevens Inc

P.O. Box 1518

Roswell NM 88202-1518

Re: Repair Work For Bunker Hill Waterflood Ut #19

Dear Mr. Maxey,

In reference to your subsequent report dated July 5, 1995
the above captioned well will need to be repaired or plugged

and abandoned

Because this well has been inactive for over two years the
WIW order should have been canceled.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please feel
free to contact me at this office.
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NMOCD Field Rep II
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